From: parkselectricalservice@gmail.com on behalf of Ross Parks

To: Phillips, Robert; Hacker, Marsha; Rummel, Marsha; mnaboard@marquette-neighborhood.org
Subject: Jenifer street reconstruction
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 5:26:43 PM

I am writing in hopes to keep the 40+ trees slated for removal.

I am new owner in the neighborhood with my fiance. We decided to purchase here
despite recommendations from our buyer agent to look at the near west side. One
of the swaying factors was the look and feel of the tree canopy. After further
research about the happiness, shade, and air quality trees provide, we are even
more proud of our tough real estate descion. My hope is that you will consider the
competive advantage of our urban neighborhood over the suburbs and downtown
concrete neighbirhoods. Notice that most real-estate listings on jenifer street
include a picture of the canopied street.

-Ross Parks
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